
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Summer Village of South View, located 1 hour west of Edmonton on the 
North side of Lake Isle, is looking for interested parties to complete the 
following work: 
 
-locate and assess every culvert within the Summer Village (mark on map, 
provide written description of location, length, diameter and condition) 
-note every approach within the Summer Village that does not have a culvert 
in it 
-repair culvert ends where required 
-provide recommendations for areas that need improvements to assist with 
drainage within the Summer Village 
  
Please provide your RFP, including timeline and cost estimates, to complete 
this work. 
 
Proposals will be accepted until Monday, June 6th, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Proposals can be submitted as follows: 
 
Subject:   Drainage RFP – Summer Village of South View 
Email:    administration@wildwillowenterprises.com 
Mail:    Box 8, Alberta Beach, AB T0E 0A0 
Drop Off Slot: 4808-51 Street, Onoway, AB T0E 0V0 
Fax:     780-967-0431 
Questions: Please email the Summer Village Office with any questions 

administration@wildwillowenterprises.com 
 
A map of the Summer Village can be downloaded from the Summer Village’s 
website:  www.summervillageofsouthview.com 
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